HAMS FRIENDLY GROUPS
HAMS friendly groups are not owned or operated by The HAMS Harm Reduction Network, Inc. The form and content of these groups is the sole responsibility of the owner/organizer. The HAMS Harm Reduction Network, Inc assumes no legal liability for these groups.

HAMS friendly groups should not refer to themselves as "meetings of The HAMS Harm Reduction Network"--they are welcome to refer to themselves as "HAMS friendly groups".

HAMS friendly groups are welcome to use any material from the HAMS web site or any other HAMS documents as long as HAMS is credited by including the copyright notice or by such other means as shall seem suitable.

HAMS is happy to list any harm reduction support group on our web site--please contact us if you wish your group to be listed.
